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I am opposed house bill 2548.  

A bill like this places the future of agriculture in danger. Agriculture already faces its 

own set of hardships that are not found in other industries such as the already 

established overtime legislation ruling. HB 2548 would impact my husband's family 

farm and nursery along with my employment at the local frozen vegetable processor. 

A bill like this would place employment safety at high risk along with tarnishing the 

relationship built between employers and employees. If you want to see future 

generations of agricultural continue, I urge you to please oppose House Bill 2548.  

Thank you 


